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Kerang Car Club Meeting July 2024. 

Apologies.     Attendance book not handed back.         
 

Present.        Attendance book not handed back. 
 

General Business: 42 Members turned up for the Change over dinner at the K 

Bar. 

Club person of the year went to John Webb. 

Club membership subs are still coming in just a few members short. 

Bendigo Swap, names are needed to man the gates also there are a few spare sites 

left. 

Mark Arians reported on the Show and Shine, Mark thanked everyone for their help 

and those who attended, there were more out of town vehicles than locals. 

There are around 12 cars going on the Annual run deposits are due. 

The Kids Challenge in Cohuna on the 10
th

 of August. 

Kerang Museum Open Day, this year they will have a two day open day on the 7
th

 

and 8
th

 of September. 

Swan Hill Mallee Cruisers are having a weekend of events in Swan Hill.  

 

Raffle winner was Andrew Farley. 

 

Club Captains Report: The Club Captain was absent due to illness. 

The Movie and Pizza night was a great night but the attendance was down a bit, 

thanks to Colin Brown for the movie and John Rumbold for stoking up the heater 

and organizing the food. 

21
st
 the run is to Dee’s dairy and then to the Pyramid Hotel for lunch. 

Cohuna Kids Challenge on the 10
th

 of August. 

No Federation report. 

No Treasurers report (holidays) 

New members Norm Harding.   

 

Correspondence.   Federation Fossil Fuel survey (link available).  

https://uoc.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eYdZYPxnUunYd3o 

Flyers.  

Newsletters from other clubs.  

Itinerary for the Annual trip. 

Kerang and District Motor Club Life Members. 

Colin Day - Keith Elliott - John Ritchie - John Mowat - Graeme & Glenda 

Rumbold – Don Pascoe – Ross Hall – Ken Fowler. 

 

https://uoc.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eYdZYPxnUunYd3o


Presidents Report, August 2024. 

 

Welcome All to another K&DVMC newsletter. 

Thanks to Gary Fowler (Serge) for running last month’s meeting in my absence. 

Thanks also to Adam for jumping into his new role as Club Captain, organizing the 

last few activities, which by all accounts have been good outings and well attended. 

The committee is still moving along with many of its members undertaking their 

roles in the background somewhat unseen. We all appreciate the work they do to 

keep this awesome club functioning. 

But that leads into a reminder with regards to out-standing fees and forms, please if 

you’re on the list, get this sorted as soon as possible with Di & Caren to retain your 

club permits with Vic Roads. 

Upcoming events are the Car trial Saturday 17
th

, August (see attached flyer). $5 

entry fee per vehicle and any subsequent cash that is collected will be donated to a 

worthy cause, this will be a discussion for the next meeting. 

We have had a request to do a car display at the Book Parade Friday 23
rd

 August, 

the same as last year. It was received well and would be great to do again, details of 

location, time etc.  will follow by text when we have them. 

As part of some of our monthly meetings, I would like to have a visiting speaker, 

either sharing their knowledge, products or experiences, if you have any ideas of 

what you would like to see, please let me know and we will endeavor to follow it 

up. 

Thanks, and may you all keep the wheels turning,  

Lee Guest. 

 

            

 



      

  

                                                                            
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

     

   

G.J. & D.A. MACONACHIE 

Automotive Electrician 

Kerang. 

Prop. Gary Maconachie. 

Mobile 0408 500173 

On Farm Service, Starter Motor, 

Alternators, Generators, 

Regulators, UHF Radio’s & Power 

Tool, Repairs and Rewiring. 

Kerang and District Vintage Motor Club  

Merchandise for sale 

 

$15 Club Caps. 

$5 Club car stickers. 

$30 Club car badge. 

$10 Photo frame for display wall. 

$10 Name badge.  

 

See John Webb Ph. 0409 996 512                          
 

Arnoldt & Greenwood 

Kerang Towing Service’s 

Ph 0354503711 

Kerang’s Careful Carriers 

 

 

 

 

  

AUTO PRO PARTS PROFESSIONAL 

   

Ph 54521502 

 

Bruce &Nola 

Wright  

 

Wellington St 

Kerang 

 

 



  

 

                                                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        
 

 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 

17
th

 of August Car trial. 

Start time at the Clubrooms 2pm  

$5 per car and BBQ on return to the 

Club rooms (if you don’t get lost) 

 

20
th

 of August Club meeting. 

 

22
nd

 of August Club lunch. 

 

25
th

 of August Marong Picnic.  

 

Saturday 7
th

 & Sunday 8
th

 of September. Kerang Museum Open Day. 

 

7
th

 to the 15
th

 of September Annual run (Great Ocean Rd) 

 

10
th

 of November Deniliquin Show and Shine. 

 

16
th

 and 17
th

 of November Bendigo Swap. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O’Brien Automotive Machining 

Services  

*Crank Grinding *Cylinder re-bores  

*Manifold repairs *Crack testing & 

repairs  

*Line Boring *Cylinder head repairs  

*Balancing *Full Engine Rebuilds  

*New & Used Parts *Performance 

Engines  

 

Ph 0408 855 430 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

RENEWAL MEMBERSHIPS OUTSTANDING 
 

This is not meant to be a name/shame list of members, merely a reminder to those members 
who may have forgotten/overlooked that they haven't renewed their 2024/25 membership or 
forgotten to hand in their completed paperwork.  At the end of August I will be notifying Vic 
Roads of the non-financial members, Vic Roads will then deem those members as non-
compliant with their regulations of being a financial member of a car club in order to keep 
their Red Plated car registered. 
 
If you know someone on this list who you know never reads the newsletter, please give them 
a 'heads up'. Thank You, Caren Coates                                                       
 

Name Name Name 

Ivan Baker Grant Lake Peter Roberts 

Darren Berry Daryl McDonald Gary Wilson 

Aaron Charnock Ryan O'Mahony Adam Taylor 

Peter Crane Nick 
Galanopoulos 

Adam Gelletly 

   
   

   

   

   

      
   

Club Person of the year is John Webb. 

 

 



 

Club Run to Dee’s Dairy. 
 

There was a good roll up of members who turned up at Dee’s Robotic Dairy. 
The day was a bit chilly but that is what to expect at this time of year, the tour was 
very informative, they had eight robots in action milking the cows regularly, 24 
hours a day and the cows like it so much they try to get milked to often but the 
machine just kicks them out. 
Lunch was at the Pyramid pub, everyone enjoyed a great meal. 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Kids Challenge. 
 
Every year we take the kids for a drive in the classic cars, this year it was from Tree Tops near 

Cohuna to the Barham Golf Club. 

As we turned up there was a roaring fire to keep us warm with a cuppa and biscuits while we 

waited for everyone to get ready, they were running a bit late as they all slept in but we weren’t 

in any hurry as we chatted next to the fire. 

We then drove them to Barham and on the way I was asked by one of the kids, what was the 

handle on the inside of the door? I looked at what she was pointing to and it was the window 

winder, I told her what it was and they were amazed as they have not seen one before, (kids 

now days) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



Federation Delegates Meeting 3rd August 2024 

 
Meeting held in Mildura hosted by the Mildura Vintage Vehicles Club at their club rooms in 

Gol Gol 

NSW, their recently elected President Graham Skinner spoke on behalf of the club about the 

origins of 

the club and the upgrade of facilities in their clubrooms with a Grant from the Wentworth 

Council of 

$150,000.00 since Federation last held a meeting in Mildura. 

Peter Mac fund raising by Federation Member Clubs is ongoing, totalling over $5,000.00 at 

present, 

Neil thanked all clubs who generously supported this fundraiser. 

Marong Picnic on the 25th August 2024 is on with the Golden Oldies Tour leaving from the 

Picnic to 

tour the Daylesford and Ballarat Areas, 60 entries have been received. Entry into the Picnic is 

free for 

Federation club Members but you must show your car club newsletter. 

Murrabit Picnic will be held on National Motoring Heritage Day on the 18th May 2025, same 

format 

with entertainment, food and coffee van and free vehicle entry with free raffle ticket. Local 

Band 

“Four to the Bar”. 

Baw Baw Picnic is to be held on the 20th October 2024, Mortlake and Wunghnu Picnics to be 

held on 

the 30th March 2025, Scoresby Picnic for 2025 is yet TBA. 

The Bendigo Swap is on track with all site bookings currently being taken, volunteer rosters are 

circulating and should have been returned ASAP. The feature cars will be MG’S and Chryslers 

both 

celebrating 100 years. Outdoor Swap sites are still available. 

AHMF AGM to be held in Adelaide in September the newsletter Spoke n Hub is available each 

quarter by email it can be downloaded from the AHMF website. Robert Shannon Trust entries 

have 

closed, four applications have been received, and successful applicants will be notified after the 

AHMF AGM. Robert Shannon raffles held at the four Federation meetings over the year raised 

$805.30, Federation will round up the donation to $1,000.00. 

Copy write rules we’re again discussed for Clubs and Editors, Editors have been asked to check 

articles before including in club magazines. 

ATO new rules regarding Not for Profit organizations have been implemented, dates to comply 

have 

been extended out until 31st March 2025, self-help telephone service is available to those 

having 

difficulty with the online service. 

Federation Presidents award for the Day was received by Ken Andrews for his 1923 Packard. 

 

Federation Delegate 

John Goddard F.V.V. & C.V.C. Inc. 


